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To Whom it May Concern,

I am concerned that the proposed changes will impact on freedom of conscience. Freedom
of conscience must be protected. It is very dangerous when organisations attempt to
coerce individuals into going against their conscience, and/or silence them, or else face
punishment.

Please ensure that any edits preserve freedom of conscience and freedom of speech.

Kind regards,

Aaron Izzard
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